
                   

                 Thank you for scheduling your tour of the Indiana Statehouse. We look forward to seeing you! 

 

Things to know before you arrive 

 

• The maximum number of individuals we can accommodate per tour is 100. 
• Please plan to arrive early to allow time for a security check and restroom break. 
• All busses are required to drop off passengers on the east side of the Statehouse on Capitol 

Avenue. Please enter through the east doors. 
• For a $20 cash fee, buses can park at the Indianapolis Zoo (1200 West Washington Street.) 

Busses are not permitted to park on Capitol Avenue. 
• Cars can park at metered spots in the area, or in area garages. 
• As you tour, please keep talking and noise at a minimum. There are many offices in the 

Statehouse, and it is important to be respectful of those individuals who are working. 
• No gum, food, or beverages are allowed. 
• Please let us know if you plan to bring lunches. We will store them for you while you tour. If you 

would like to eat your boxed sack lunches at the Government Center Cafeteria, we would be 
happy to walk you to the cafeteria or Bicentennial Plaza. 

• You can purchase boxed lunches from the Government Center Cafeteria by calling (317)233-
4354. 

• The lower west entrance that faces Senate Avenue is the only ADA entrance. 
• Saturday visitors must use the lower west entrance. 
• The length of your tour will be determined when you schedule your tour. 
• Cameras, including those with flash, are permitted. 
• The Indiana Statehouse is a public building. Walk-in tours may join any posted tour. 
• Please share this information with all teachers and chaperones. 


